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Oregon's vote by mail system was historic when it was first implemented and has 

proven, through practice and time,  to be extraordinarly effective. It opened the door 

to making voting much easier,  inclusive  and accessible.  There is little evidence that 

this unique voting process leads to fraud or abuse of the voting system.  The process 

works and data confirms that it inreases voter turnout and oarticipation. Obviously 

this Bill is sadly another attempt to restrict Oregonians from the election process by 

making it more difficult for them to vote.  Thank you for your attention. 


